Press Release for Immediate

Release
Monday, December 379, 2018

Please Be Advised:

The Village of Monticello offices and departments
will be CLOSED on Wednesday, December 5", 2018
in accordance with the National Day of Mourning
for the passing of the 415t President, George H.W.
Bush.

Thank You

Village of Monticello
Janine Gandy-McKinney
Village Clerk



